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The justification for SB210, legal citizen requirement documentation and voting age, 

is already being met by the current mail in voter law. Oregon vote counting machines 

are not connected to the internet and ballot signatures are verified. The registration is 

nonaffiliated (not a member of the political party) so it is a citizen’s choice to select a 

party through the OMV card. Everyone in the state who meets the previous 

requirements should be encouraged to vote and express their views.  

 

By necessity, there must be a deadline e.g. ballot postmarked by election day 

ensures voter efforts will be counted no matter their work status, age, disability and 

demonstrates in practice our government cares about getting it’s citizen input. Both 

voter drop boxes and mail should always be available to reduce dependency on a 

single delivery/pick-up method. 

There is no need to change the current voting process! The current process is secure 

and convenient!! 

 


